December 9, 2021

Visioning Committee Meeting Minutes

I. Winter Movie/Study

The Committee’s preference for showing the movie /’/l Push You is on two consecutive Sundays,
January 9 and 16, at 1:00 p.m., each followed by a discussion on the next day, Monday, at 7:00 p.m.
Attendees would go to one of the showings and one of the discussions. The final decision on this
schedule, however, will be up to the discussion leaders, Keith and Sheri.

We determined that use of a movie that was purchased by a private entity would not be proper for
showing in a public setting. Therefore we will purchase the movie for our use. A hundred dollars was
previously approved by the Admin Council for that purpose, while the movie and study materials cost
$150. Four members of the Visioning Committee pitched in to cover the difference. Pastor Craig
ordered the movie during the course of the meeting. Rich will write up a notice and produce a sign-up
sheets. We decided that snacks and beverages would be unnecessary. Per a recent Ad Council decision,
masking will follow the then-current CDC guidance.

II. Church Self Analysis (SWOT)

This will be considered when life gets back to normal or the new-normal routine. The analysis is
not a complex process and will provide us as well as the Ad Council good information to help in
decision making.

1. Welcome packets

This item will be discussed at the January meeting.

Next Meeting Date & Time — The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 13, at 5:00 p.m.



